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My apologies for these late comments.  There is also the issue of "Prudent
Avoidance"  with regard to homeowners who are trying to sell their homes near these
lines.  We live in one of these areas and in a time when "this is the hottest real estate
market Concord has seen in years " we have had two people look at our house
without interest in buying.  We live in a well established development with high end
homes.  As for the issue of being kept in the dark I might suggest asking our newly
elected Governor who is in full support of this adventure. He surely cannot be in the
dark or that unenlightened, can he?
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